
TO THE ATTENTION OF ALL STUDENTS 

 

In accordance with the decisions taken by the Council of Ministers of the TRNC, in decision 

E.S.(K-I)801-2021 dated 21.06.2021, a diluted face-to-face education model has been adopted for 

the 2021-22 Fall Semester. 

 

In accordance with this decision, all undergraduate and postgraduate students must be present 

within the TRNC and complete their student visa and/or immigration permits in the semester. 

 

All students that will graduate in the 2021-22 Academic Year must present, in addition to their 

diplomas and transcripts, documentation relating to their student visas and statements of entry and 

exit to the TRNC when they are finalising their graduation process in the Ministry of Education. 

 

In order to prevent any inconvenience, the students be notified of these regulations, and beginning 

with February 2022, all student visa documents and statements of entry and exit to the TRNC must 

be added to the documents used in the approval process by the Ministry of Education. 

 

Diploma approval applications lacking the student visa and statements of entry and exit will not ba 

taken into consideration for approval by the Ministry. 

 

Kind regards, 

Ministry of Education 


